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Hi Brendon,

I am writing you to recommend Eve Kahn to fill the newly open position on the board of LAFCO.  I have worked
with her in several capacities and she puts her whole heart into whatever she undertakes.  She works tirelessly to
gather all the facts by talking to local residents and office holders, attending every public meeting on an issue, and
taping into her vast community network to accomplish tasks.  I know her to be honest, conscientious and realistic
about what can be accomplished.  And she is a team player!

She cares deeply about the Napa Valley and I know she would be an asses as a permanent member of LAFCO.

Respectfully,

Iris Barrie
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